
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this year’s last weekly message for families! 

  

A few upcoming dates: 

  

Wednesday, June 19th - Grade 5 Activity Day at Lancaster Bowlarama and 

Wolastoq Park 

  

Students will be walking to our activity day location.  

There will be a pizza lunch provided for the Grade 5 students, at Wolastoq Park, 

after bowling. 

  

The schedule will be as follows: 

10:30-11:30 – Sinclair, Moore and Gautreau– Bowling 

11:40-12:40 – All classes meet for lunch at Wolastoq Park 

12:45-1:45 – Fulton and Montgomery– Bowling 

2:15 – Afternoon treat at school for all Grade 5 students. 

If you haven't sent in your child's $10 for the Grade 5 advancement activities please 

do so before Wednesday.  

Thursday, June 20th – NB Citizenship Awards assembly at 9am.  

Friday, June 21st – Last day of school for all students – this is a full day.  

School Supplies 2024-2025 – For the 2024-2025 school year we will be sending 

home school supply lists for all grades for families to purchase supplies for their 

child. There is a $10 student fee that we are collecting and this can be paid in 

cash or on SchoolCash online. These lists will be sent home with student report 

cards. 

Library Books – We still have over 100 library books checked out by our students. 

These books are important to our library and are also very expensive. We ask 



that you check around the house for any school library books and to return 

them to school this week. 

Dressing for the weather – We never know what the weather will be like each 

day. This is a reminder for students to dress in layers, bring a hat, and perhaps 

wear or bring unscented or lightly scented sunscreen as we go out most days 

and with better weather, we may be going out even more (i.e. gym, outdoor 

learning, etc.). 

K-2 When Children Succeed Survey – Last Monday, a short anonymous survey 

went home with Kindergarten, Grade 1, and 2 students (English) about our 

"When Children Succeed" (WCS) project. This project has helped our kids over 

the last few years with Math and Reading by bringing in extra teachers, giving 

them more support than most other schools. These extra teachers are making a 

real difference, and we want to keep this going. To keep this program funded, 

we need your feedback. Your input shows how important this program is for our 

kids. Please return to school on or before June 14th. 

Lost and Found – our lost and found is getting to be very large! Please remind 

your child to look through our lost and found for any items that they are missing. 

Anything remaining at the end of this week will be donated. 

School Playground – a reminder to all families that our school playground is off-

limits for families during our instructional day – 8:15am-3:00pm. Our Phys. Ed 

classes use the playground regularly throughout the day. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 

Cafeteria – Our cafeteria service is over for the school year. Please remember to 

pack your child their lunch! 

We have almost made it to the end of the school year. I want to thank our 

Seaside Park community for their support and commitment to making our school 

a great place to learn and grow. The staff of Seaside Park wishes all of you a 

happy and safe summer.  
 


